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Dear Local Council Clerks,

I am writing to let you know about the current consultation that Bradford Council is undertaking on its proposed budget for 2018/19 and 2019/20. 

The Council’s web site provides full details of the consultation, www.bradford.gov.uk/budget, including an explanation of where the Council’s money comes from, the overall savings and investments to be made including Council Tax, and how we are aligning resources to meet the Council’s priorities. Information is also available on the specific proposals being consulted on, along with an outline of any equality impacts.  

The proposals (found here on the web site) are split in two sections:
1. New proposals for 2018/19 and 2019/20
1. Proposals already consulted on last year, but with further budget reductions for 2019/20. Please note that last year’s comments on 2018/19 reductions will be considered once again this year. 

The pages include a link to the budget survey which we encourage you to complete to share your views with us.  We would welcome you sharing any of this information with your colleagues and local residents. The consultation is open until 28 January 2018.

Best wishes,

Kathryn 

Kathryn Jones
Policy Officer
Office of the Chief Executive
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